From: ]

To: City Council
Subject: Thank you for removing ceasefire resolution from tonight’s City Council meeting
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 3:00:12 PM

Dear Sebastopol City Council,

Thank you for listening to the concerns of many and removing a ceasefire
resolution for Gaza from the February 20 agenda of the City Council.

A ceasefire can occur only when Hamas releases the Israeli hostages and gives up

its stated goal of the destruction of Israel.

Thank you again,
Betty Boyd





